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The BSE Limited 28.06.2024
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,

Dalal Street, Fort,

Mumbai - 400001

Scrip Code: 517556

Subject: Clarification w.r.t to query vide email dated 22 June, 2024

The company had received the SEBI order on 20th June 2024. The delay in
intimation to the exchanges within 24 hours was due to unforeseen delay which
arose due to long internal discussions with the top management of the company
for identifying the further course of action.

Our company understands the importance of adhering to SEBI regulations and
sincerely regret the delay in compliance. Moving forward we would earnestly
take steps to comply with the prescribed timelines for all material dissemination
to the exchanges.

We request your good office to condone the delay and take our response on
record.

The above response was already issued through a reply email to the stock
exchange on 24th June 2024. However on the instruction of the stock exchange
the company is filing the additional clarification through corporate
announcement.

For PVP Ventures Limited
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D Mahesh
Company Secretary
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